
TIDEWATER BASKETRY GUILD 
 

TEACHER APPLICATION 
 

 
 

    I N S T R U C T I O N S     
 
 
Thank you for considering to teach a basket class to our members and requesting a teacher 
application.  
  
1. Deadline:  Teacher applications are due prior to spring and fall calendar meetings in 

order to be considered. 
 
NOTE:  Teacher applications are accepted anytime throughout the year, but may not be 

reviewed until the calendar meetings. 
  
 

2. Complete information requested on application. 
 
 
3. The skill level explanations are as follows: 
 

Beginner 
No weaving experience to little 
experience with material being used 

Beginner/Intermediate 
Still beginner, but ready for something 
more challenging 

Intermediate 
Skilled at basic techniques with 
material being used 

Intermediate/Advanced 
Still intermediate weaver, but ready to 
try something more challenging 

 
 
4. Include a photo of the basket. 

 
NOTE: A sample basket MAY be requested before the calendar meeting. 

 
 
5. Submit the completed application and photo of basket to {Member’s Name}, TBG 

Vice President, via one of the following: 
 
 Email at vicepresident@tidewaterbasketryguild.org 

 
 Mail to TBG Vice President, PO Box 55133, Norfolk, VA  23505 

 
 Deliver in person at meeting 


